
Call for evidence: barriers to
research with controlled drugs

Following productive conversations between the Advisory Council on the Misuse
of Drugs (ACMD) and research community representatives, the ACMD has
established a dedicated working group to consider barriers to legitimate
research with controlled drugs.

This working group has issued a call for evidence to researchers to help in
their formulation of advice to government. The deadline to submit written
feedback has been extended to 3 May 2020 because of coronavirus (COVID-19).

This questionnaire is not in an accessible format. If you need help
completing it or are unable to use Microsoft Word please email
acmd@homeoffice.gov.uk.
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